
SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Bicycle Commuter Access to Research Triangle Park 

Meeting Date: December 12, 2006 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 5-0 to recommend the Council 
request that the Durham-Chapel Hill-Carrboro Metropolitan 
Planning Organization take the lead in coordinating the 
development of commuter routes between Chapel Hill and the 
Research Triangle Park. 

Members Present: Barnes, MacGregor, Juliano, Sheer, Baker 

Vote: 5-0 

Aye: Barnes, MacGregor, Juliano, Sheer, Baker 

Nay: None 

Prepared By: Gary Barnes, Chair 
David Bonk, Coordinator Long Range and Transportation Planning 
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